
Reported in Patch, Point Pleasant, NJ 

NEW JERSEY – New Jersey marinas will be open during the 
coronavirus crisis, Gov. Phil Murphy said on Saturday. 

Murphy joined NY Gov. Andrew M. Cuomo and Ct. Gov. Ned 
Lamont in announcing that marinas, boatyards and marine 
manufacturers will be allowed to open for personal use as long 
as strict social distancing and sanitization protocols are 
followed. 

Chartered watercraft services or rentals will not be allowed, and 
restaurant activity at these sites must be limited to take-out or 
delivery only, like anywhere else in the three states. 

This announcement aligns the policies of the three states on this 
particular service.  

Waterway Guide has been unable to locate the official order 
executed by the Governor. 


